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Bank of America Robbery 
 
On Wednesday, June 4, 2008 at approximately 2:00pm, an unknown male 
robbed the Bank of America bank located at 4012 North Ocean Boulevard. 
 
According to detectives, the suspect entered the bank wearing a hat and 
sunglasses and approached the bank teller with a note.  The note stated that he 
was armed and demanded money.  The teller complied with the request and 
turned over the case to the suspect. 
 
It is believed that this incident may be related to several other bank robberies that 
have occurred throughout Broward County area. 
 
The suspect has been described as a black male, over 6’ tall, 180#, wearing a 
dark colored suit, black shirt.  
 
Video Link: http://public.box.net/flpd 
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